
 

 

 

M E D I A  R E L E A S E  

11 September 2019 
 
 
AFP advises of closure of Cambodia investigation 
 
Tabcorp has been advised today by the Australian Federal Police (AFP) that it has closed its investigation into 
the Cambodian matter (from 2009/10) and that it is not intending to take any action in respect of this matter.** 
 
Tabcorp has co-operated with the AFP throughout the investigation and welcomes the conclusion of this 
matter. 
 
** Refer to previous Tabcorp ASX announcements dated 15 and 21 March 2016 in respect of the Cambodian matter. 
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